
 

SAPC e-Note: ERASURE OF NAME FROM THE REGISTER OF PHARMACISTS 
 
Dear Pharmacist, 
 

ERASURE OF NAME FROM THE REGISTER OF PHARMACISTS 
 
The cut-off date for the 2023 annual fee payment was 30 April 2023. According to Council’s records, your 
fee was not received by the Office of the Registrar on or before 30 April 2023.  
 
In terms of Section 23(2) of the Pharmacy Act, 53 of 1974, you are hereby notified that your name has 
been removed from the register of pharmacists. The implications of such removal from the register are 
that you are no longer entitled to practise as a pharmacist or to perform any act, which you in your capacity 
as a registered person, were entitled to perform. 
 
Attached please find further communication in this regard. 
  
Yours sincerely, 
 

 

VM Tlala 

Registrar/CEO 
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